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Gala Holiday Buffet Dinner
December 10, Seating at 6:00 pm

Desert Canyon Golf Club Dining Room
10440 N Indian Wells Drive

Fountain Hills, AZ

Cost: $50 per couple, $25 per single
Pay by check in advance or pay at the door

Buffet menu: Prime Rib, Chicken, or Fish, Assorted Sides, and Dessert
Basic non-alcoholic drinks included

CASH BAR

Annual Gift Exchange: Each participant should bring a wrapped gift
valued at no more than $20.

R.S.V.P. Frank Wagner via email​ at todehaulle@gmail.com
on or before December 2nd

Mail advance payments to:
Frank Wagner

7737 N 19th Ave
Phoenix, AZ 85021-7026

Make your check payable to Arizona Sunshine Regional

If paying in advance, your check must arrive by December 5th
If paying by cash, exact change is appreciated

You are responsible for payment if you cancel after December 5th!

President's Message

It’s finally here! The most wonderful time of the year ... if you
are a kid ... or a kid at heart! Christmas has always been my
favorite holiday of them all. Bright lights, the green tree
decorated to the nines, beautifully wrapped packages beneath
it, and wonder in the minds of the recipients. Mountains of pies,
cakes, candies, fudges, cookies, and yes ... that lowly fruit cake
... hiding in there somewhere! I actually like quality fruitcake,
especially served with real whipped cream and lots of
rum/scotch/whisky/bourbon ... you pick the poison. The scenes
of family and friends gathering together for good times, good
food, and good presents make the season wonderful. And don’t
forget that little baby, who is the Reason for the Season!

So get out that extra blanket for the winter nights to come and
slip on that sweater to stay toasty warm. Hope to see you all at
our Christmas Gala Buffet Dinner!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  Let us hope that
2023 will be a better year for all mankind.
 



Jim Powell
President, Chapter 112

Note: Our holiday buffet dinner is held in lieu of

December's normal monthly meeting.

 Our next regular meeting will be on January 14, 2023.  

2023 Dues are Due!

​JOIN or RENEW
your Membership in

Chapter 112

CLICK HERE

For a printable
membership application
.

Save These Dates

For 2023

January 14
February 11

March 10 and 11

AZ Sunshine Regional

April 8
May 13
June 10
July 8

August 12
September 9
October 14

November 18
December 9

Holiday Evening Dinner

and Gift Exchange

Election of 2023 Chapter Officers

The published slate of Chapter officers was unanimously elected
during our November meeting. Please see our January 2023
newsletter for their names and contact info.

Coming soon!

The 2023 Arizona Sunshine Regional!
March 10 & 11, 2023

​Printable Regional Registration Form

Our Chapter Website contains past and present chapter
newsletters and photos from past meetings.

Chapter 112 Website

2022 Chapter Officers

President
Vice President

Treasurer
Secretary
Director
Director
Director

Jim Powell
Pat Fitzgerald

John Cole
Dave Shields

Paul Arutt
Mike Roach
Mike Wilson

jcp691@cox.net
390carguy@gmail.com

abg_16@msn.com
dtshields1@aol.com
parutt@hwcap.com

mproach1@yahoo.com
mike@oldephotog.com

N/A
(818) 370-2668
(480) 329-1175
(908) 313-1764
(480) 922-6858
(405) 818-4486
(480) 816-6483
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